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Staffing Notification

All Girls Global Academy teaching staff are required to hold a college degree from a
college or university. Employees are required to provide supporting evidence to show
the individual’s educational qualifications prior to employment at Girls Global Academy.
Obtaining a post secondary degree for some positions such as Paraprofessionals,
Administrative staff, and a Dedicated Aide is not required. Employees that provide
counseling and social emotional support services such as a Social Worker, Counselors,
and Professional School Counselors require at minimum a postgraduate degree and
certification.

Girls Global Academy posts its school staffing roster each year in its Staff Directory,
Annual Reports located at girlsglobalacademy.org and on the DC Public Charter School
Board website at dcpscb.org.



